MATH 595 Instructor feedback
Friday 7 April, 2017
Since we’re almost halfway through the course, you now have a chance to offer your feedback so that the
remaining weeks of lectures can be as good as possible. Please answer the following questions, if you feel

like it, and give additional comments if you feel like it as well. (Use the back of the page if you need more
space.) Please return to me at the end of lectures, or to my mailbox by the end of today.

1. Lectures

(1) On a scale from 1 to 5 (1= way too slow, 3= just right, 5 = way too fast), how is the pace of the
lectures?

(2) On a scale from 1 to 5 (1= way too much, 3= just right, 5 = definitely not enough), how do you
find the level of detail in the proofs and examples?

(3) Does the lecturer make good use of the board? (e.g. Is it readable? Do colours help? Are you able
to take good notes?)

(4) Any other comments?

2. Homework and problem sessions
(1) Is the homework too hard or too long?

(2) Do the questions on the homework help you to understand the material that has been covered in
lecture?

(3) Would it be useful for homework to gently introduce material that hasn’t been covered yet, so that
you're more prepared for the lectures?

(4) Do you find the problem sessions helpful? Would you prefer to work in groups and then present
solutions, or do you like the way it is done now? Or would you rather just have more lectures?

(5) Any other comments?

3. The course
(1) Do you find the topics covered in the course interesting?

(2) Did you find it disruptive or confusing to have two half-courses instead of a single semester-long
course, or was it not a problem?

(3) Any other comments?



